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Tarra Jolly

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Resining hearing

 

From: mackenzie combs <mackenziecombs@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2023 11:50 PM 
To: Nick Smith <nicks@cityofws.org> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resining hearing 
 

Dear Sir, 
I am writing about the Meeting Notice for the City-County Planning Board,  Zoning Docket W-3586 on 
Thursday, July 13, 2023 at 4:30 pm. 
We live within 500 feet of the proposed zoning request at Brent St and Academy St. and we say “NO 
to rezoning”. We do not think that this would be in the best interest of our neighborhood.  
 

Thank you, 
Kevin & Mackenzie Calhoun 
616 S Sunset Dr  


